
FRONTERA/Border Health Scholars Program 

June 1st to August 6th 2013 

Focusing research on the border, the FRONTERA/Border Health Scholars program 
is a ten-week summer research immersion at the Arizona Health Sciences Center, 
University of Arizona in Tucson, Arizona.  
 
Undergraduate, graduate and medical students will explore health inequities along 
the tri-nation boundaries of the United States-Mexico-Tohono O’odham Nation.  
Latin American Studies course credit is available. 

 
 

 

Apply Today! 
Applications are due by March 1, 2013. 

 

 

 

    For more information, please contact: Kameron Hanson,    

 520-626-6148 or at khanson@azcc.arizona.edu 

 

 Visit our website: 
 http://diversity.medicine.arizona.edu/program/prehealth/frontera 

  

 
 

Program Benefits 
 

Experience the unique dynamics of 
the border region first-hand and 
benefit from: 
 

 research skills 

 service learning 

 mentorship 
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